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March 12, 2013

4:00 p.m., HEB Room 105 (Health Science Campus)

Summary of Discussion
Remembrance of Dr. David M. Stothers

Curriculum Committee Report
Next Steps for the Core Curriculum

Implementation of Proposed College of Communication
Continued consultation on 2013 reorganization

I. Roll Call: Lucy Duhon, Faculty Senate Executive Secretary
II. Approval of Minutes

(a) Minutes of the January 15, 2013 meeting of Faculty Senate

III. Executive Committee Report: Michael Dowd, Faculty Senate President
IV. Reports

(a) Professor Jerry Van Hoy, Department of Sociology and Anthropology
∗ Remembrance of Dr. David M. Stothers, Professor of Anthropology

(b) Professor Steve Peseckis, Chair of Faculty Senate’s Committee on Undergraduate Curricu-
lum
∗ Curriculum Committee Report

(c) Professors Mary Humphrys and Scott Molitor, Co-Chairs of the Faculty Senate Committee
on the Core Curriculum
∗ The next steps for the Core Curriculum

(d) Dean Debra A. Davis, College of Visual And Performing Arts, and Implementation Team
Leader for the proposed College of Communication
∗ Current status of implementation

(e) Dr. Scott Scarborough, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs
∗ Continuation of “After Implementation of 2013 Reorganization”

V. Old Business
(a) Dr. Linda Rouillard, Faculty Senate Vice President

∗ Spring evaluations of President Jacobs, Chancellor Gold, and other Deans

VI. New Business
(a) Discussion of current UT issues, including an open letter from the Executive Committees of

Faculty Senate and Graduate Council to the President, Chancellor, and Provost.

VII. Items from the floor (announcements, recognitions, etc.)
VIII. Adjournment

Faculty members have the right to attend meetings, speak to issues before our Faculty Senate, and are encouraged
to express their views on university issues to their respective representatives. Students, alumni, emeritus faculty,
staff members, community members, and administrators, etc., are all invited to speak to issues before our Faculty
Senate.

Senators and guests are asked to silence their cell phones. Senators arriving late should report to Professor
Lucy Duhon, Faculty Senate Executive Secretary, after the meeting to insure their attendance is recorded.


